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Water Resources Development and Management Plan 2024 Update 

Water Supply-Demand Imbalance Subgroup 
Tahoe Basin Meeting 

August 19, 2024: 11:00 – 11:16 via MS Teams  

Participants:  

Adiran Combes, South Tahoe Public Utility District 
Matt Homolka, Tahoe City Public Utility District 
Rebecca Guo, El Dorado Water Agency  
Sean Barclay, Tahoe City Public Utility District 
Yung-Hsin Sun, Sunzi Consulting  
 

Summary:  

This was a follow-up meeting with the public water purveyors in the Tahoe Basin for 
the water supply-demand imbalance assessment. Yung-Hsin provided a recap about 
2019 discussion and reliance on an ongoing study conducted by KJ for the pending 
SWRCB water right proceeding. There has been some progress on SWRCB’s water 
right proceedings. The overall situation did not change from 2019 with no projected 
imbalance. The group recognized that the KJ study was completed for STPUD, TCPUD 
and North Tahoe PUD (one report) in 2020 based on the regulatory and demand 
projections at that time. An update is under consideration for TCPUD and under way 
for STPUD. STPUD/TCPUD will provide the final KJ report to EDWA for reference and 
use in the WRDMP24.   

 


